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COMPUTER/INTERNET USE 
 

 
 

The Chattahoochee Valley Libraries System is committed to providing free access to 

information in a full range of formats.  The Internet is one of the resources offered by the 

Chattahoochee Valley Libraries System, and as such, enables the library to provide 

access to ideas, information, and materials from around the world.  The Internet is a tool 

that further enhances the library’s resources and collections. 

 
The Internet is an unregulated medium.  The Internet offers access to many valuable 

local, national, and international sources of information.  However, the information found 

on it may be inaccurate, incomplete, or offensive to some individuals.  Even though the 

filtering system we use is designed to stop sexually explicit or extremely violent sites 

from being accessed, no filtering software is 100% effective.  The library staff cannot be 

responsible for the content of the Internet.  However, library staff can ask customers to 

refrain from viewing inappropriate material missed by the filter.  Users of the Internet 

must exercise judgment and evaluate for themselves the information accessed online. 

 
Visitor computer passes are available for use by visitors who want to use a library 

computer and allow up to three hours of computer use per day.  Any customer who uses a 

visitor computer pass is expected to abide by the Library’s Computer/Internet Use Policy 

and the Library’s Code of Conduct Policy. 

 
Parents are responsible for monitoring their children’s use of the Internet and for the 

information accessed by their children.  The library strongly recommends that parents 

supervise their children’s Internet use. 

 
Individuals must use their own library card to log into library computers. 
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